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16th June, 1936.

Dear Mr, French,

We have received Officlial letters from the
Imperial 011 Limited, Toronto, signed by Mr, P.M,Duncan,
intimating that they "have withdvawn from Classification”
the following vessels ;-

Defore submitting the cases to the Comulttee
I shall be glad to learn whether you have any couments to
make on the Owners' decision as regards these Lake Boats,
or whether you think it best not to press for any
With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

James French, Esq.,
NEW YORK.,

Lloyd's Reqgister
Foundation
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